Reference

TELEPHONE : SUNDERLAND 4098 (2 Lings).

Begister of Shipping,
s&. Fawcett Street,

Sunderland,_ 7th June, 1940.

Dear Bir,

With reference to Sunderland First Bntry Report
No. 32840 on the S.S8. "CONFIELD", I regret to have to inform
you that an error occurred in reporting the number of watertight
bulkheads. This should read:=-

Extending to upper deck =-'1
. deck next below = 6

and not 1 and 5 respectively as given in my report.
A similar correction should also be made on Report
No. 32791 on the S.S. "INVERNESS" and No. 32811 on the
"ROYAL EMBLEM".
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

A A L,

The Secretary,

WOKINGHAM .
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